The Stigma, Psychopathology, and Assessment (SPLAT) Lab at the University of Michigan is currently recruiting LGBTQ+ individuals who have been diagnosed with borderline personality disorder or experience borderline personality disorder symptoms for the SPECTRUM Study. We are recruiting LGBTQ+ individuals between the ages of 18-35 around the United States to participate in our study. Participants may be compensated up to $175 for participation in the study. Participation in the study will assist us in understanding the nature of borderline personality disorder and associated experiences specific to LGBTQ+ individuals.


See if you’re eligible by visiting the link below:
https://umich.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_5ojbxUGrFF2lqbc
